Dearest farmer(s),






February 1, 2010
We hope you are doing well this winter.  Earlier you requested more information about the upcoming school-supported agriculture program. 

What it is all about: As Farm to School Coordinators, we want to facilitate the expansion of purchases of local food in Downeast Maine.  To do that, we are creating a school-supported agriculture program.
The SSA program is based on the community supported agriculture (CSA) model that you are probably familiar with. We want to use CSA’s as a model to create agreements with schools in advance of the growing season and provide farms with consistent fall sales. This is our idea of how the SSA program can work; please offer your feedback and let us know if you want to get involved!

The timeline:
Feb- May 2010: Face to face meetings between school cooks and farmers will be used to establish contract guidelines (see attached). All points are negotiable. Schools will pay for their contracted purchase based on a weekly or monthly payment plan as detailed in the agreement (most likely schools will need to make fall payments due to budget allocations).
May- August 2010: The growing season. Contact your cook in the summer to keep let them know how things are growing. A phone call or email contact by early August is strongly recommended if you see any changes that need to be made to the contract (this will help because September menus are written in August). 

September 2010: School starts. Farmers will begin delivering the contracted volume of produce to the school in September. For 6 weeks farmers will deliver the vegetables based on the agreement. Changes to the agreement require reasonable notice to the school.  As you know, when each party is familiar with the challenges and opportunities that the other party faces, a working relationship is more likely to flourish.

Your role as a farmer/farm family:
1. Grow your beautiful, delicious vegetables! 

2. Participate in frequent and open communication with the school cook
3. Deliver product for 6 weeks (two types of fresh vegetables weekly)
Now we need your input. Do you think this program is a good idea? How would it work if you participated?  We already have schools that are interested in trying this out. Do you want to join them?
Sincerely,
Regina Grabrovac 
207 263 4396
grabrovac@gmail.com

Washington County



Washington County: One Community

Sue DeBlieck

207 288 5331
sue@healthyacadia.org
Hancock County



Healthy Acadia


